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September 28, 1976
ANPP-5648
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. Roger S. Boyd, Director

Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor, Regulation

<n+U,;.'..S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reauiatory Docket File
SO I~$4 Re:t"jPalo Verde Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2, 2

>cseA~~IO™> .-- -~and 3, Docket Nos. STN 50-528/529/530

D a Mr. Boyd:
~Y
In your letter dated June 24, 1976, you asked us to
provide to you prior to December 30, 1976 information
related to the Combustion Engineering ATWS model,
including analysis and design changes required. We now
understand that Combustion Engineering has submitted a
position outlined to the NRC in their June 30, 1976
letter, from P. L. McGill to B. C. Rusche in which
Combustion Engineering proposed adding a Supplementary
Protection System to the plant design which is diverse
from the present system.

We feel that any further action on our part would not
be prudent until the NRC acts on the proposed Combustion
Engineering solution outlined in the McGill to Rusche
letter of June 30, 1976.

We are looking forward to your early resolution to this
matter.

Very truly you

$ . <,Vi~~ n tA.A
E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President,
Construction Projects
ANPP Project Director
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